Message from CEDARS

Dear Students and Colleagues,

Please be informed that the following Offices / Centres will be closed from 12:00 noon – 5:45 pm on Tuesday, December 14, 2010 for an annual departmental Retreat:

- Centre of Development and Resources for Students

- Learning Plus at the G/F of Main Library

- Fong Shu Chuen Amenities Centre

- Chong Yuet Ming Amenities Centre

- Pokfulam Amenities Centre

For emergent counselling service, please call 9734 3272 for assistance. (Please note that this emergency phone line is only valid during the period specified above.)

Should you have any query or require any prior service arrangement, kindly contact the respective offices for assistance in advance.

Please accept our apology for any inconvenience caused. The aim of the annual retreat is for CEDARS to position ourselves to improve our work and programmes for students. May I also take this opportunity to wish you "Superpass" in your examination and a Merry Christmas.

Best regards,

Dr Albert Chau

Dean of Student Affairs

Centre of Development and Resources for Students (CEDARS) The University of Hong Kong Tel. 2859 2305 Fax. 2546 0184 http://cedars.hku.hk